
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, November 10
th

: All youth will meet following the worship service to discuss the Christmas 

program. Pizza will be served. 

 

Wednesday-November 13
th

: 4:00-5:00 P.M. -Jr. Chi Rho will meet in Bish Hall. This group is for 

grades K-5.  

 

Friday-November 15
th

: 7:30 A.M.-Breakfast Club will meet at the church for all middle schoolers 

and high schoolers.  

*************************************************************************** 

Box Tops for Education are now electronic, regardless if the logo is cutout or scan.  Using your 

smart phone, download the free Box Tops for Education app, create an account, and select a specific 

school to receive the points.  After shopping and getting a receipt, open the app and use the scan 

button to scan the bar code of the store receipt.  It automatically finds all eligible items (including the 

items with the Box Top cutout logo) and records the points for your selected school.  It also indicates 

if no Box Top items were purchased.  Do not cut out the logos that say “Scan,” and do not scan the 

box top, but instead, scan the bar code of the store receipt.  If you need help with this process, see 

Sandy VanHook.  If you are electronically challenged, give your store receipts to your favorite 

schoolteacher or place your receipts in the Box Top bin in the Communion Preparation Room.  

Jennifer Muntz and Rebecca Jenkins will scan them.  All Ken’s receipts over $10 will be given to the 

church office for food vouchers after it is scanned.   

*********************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS! 
Sunday, November 17

th
: The Outreach Committee will host their annual luncheon following the 

worship service. Ham, hash brown casserole, green beans, rolls and make your own sundaes will be 

served with a freewill offering going to help purchase needed food items for their food baskets. 

 

Christian Womens Fellowship annual Christmas Banquet will be held Thursday, December 5
th
 at 

6:00 P.M. with the theme being “Winter Wonderland.” Food Network Star Jason Smith will be 

preparing the meal again this year. The menu includes Orange Spiced Winter Salad, Garlic Rosemary 

Chicken with Cranberry Stuffing, Country Bling Sweet Tater Casserole, Bacon Green Beans, Clover 

Yeast Rolls with Molasses Butter and Apple Stack Cake Bread Puddin’ with Caramel & Spiced 

Whipped Cream. Tickets are $ 17.00 and will go on sale beginning November 3
rd

.  

 

Saturday, December 14
th

: CMF toy sale and Outreach Committee food baskets. If you would like to 

make a donation to purchase needed food items or toys for the toy sale, please make checks payable 

to Cynthiana Christian Church and designate on the check which project you will like to donate to.   

Youth Christmas Program: Sunday, December 15
th 

 

Backyard Ministries Craft Sale/Bake Sale: December 15
th
.  If you would like to donate any food 

item and or craft item, please contact Kathy Brown 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Charlotte Paynter and family of William “Billy Bob” Toadvine 

who died November 3, 2019. 

 

----Sue Walker is recuperating from hip surgery….Easton Frederick , grandson of James & Sandy 

Frederick, great grandson of Shirley Harney was admitted to Cincinnati Children’s Hospital…. 

Donna Swinford is recuperating from surgery….Garrick Case, son of Andrew and Garyn Case is 

recuperating from an outpatient ear procedure….Bob Owen is at Cardinal Hill for rehabilitation. 

 

************************************************************************* 

FOOD BASKETS 

During the months of October, November and December all donations of food and/or cash will kept 

at the church to make food baskets that will be prepared in December. Items needed for the food 

baskets are instant potatoes, canned green beans, corn, peas, fruit, jelly, peanut butter, pinto beans, 

jiffy cornbread mix, cereal, macaroni & cheese and cookies. Donations of cash are always helpful to 

purchase other items. Please make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, November 9
th
. All volunteers are 

welcome to help get the church ready for the holiday season. 

 

 

MORNING CIRCLE 

Morning Circle will meet in Bish Hall at 10:00 A.M., Tuesday, November 19
th
. Our guest will be  

Jill Morgan, co-owner of The Purple House Press, located near Oddville. As a publishing company, 

the emphasis is on re-printing classic children’s books. She will explain the process of that business 

and will also have several books on display. Everyone is welcome to come and learn about this 

unique Harrison County enterprise. Call Martha (859-684-5056) or the church office (234-5332). 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # IX will meet Sunday, November 10
th
. Elders are: Shara Hoskins and Debbie 

Kendall. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SERVING THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER: 

Elders serving at the table: Julie Edwards and Donna Jacobs 

Elders helping with shut-in communion: Ishmael Hopkins, Vicki Northcutt 

Diaconate: John Dawson, Ch’m; David Grear, Ashley Peak, David Sledd, Shelbie Sledd,  

Luanne Wilson, Amy Woodrum, Charlie Woodrum 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Barbara Lanthorn, Judy Letcher 

Communion Preparers: David Grear 

Sound System: Will Renaker 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

 

Green Chalice News You Can Use: 

 Thank you for being good stewards 

with your generous support of the 

collection of luggage for foster care 

children.  About 20 new items were 

sent to Cynthiana’s Justice Center to 

be used by Judge Fryman in the 

Family Court system and 

approximately 50 used items went to 

Benchmark Family Services.  Their 

office is in Lexington but they serve 

Harrison County and surrounding 

counties.  Both offices were thrilled 

to receive your donations.   

 

 

Remainder of November Birthday 

Calendar 

 

Nov. 19
th
: Jeff Beagle 

Nov. 20
th
: Tracy Childers 

Nov. 21
st
: Richard Rogers 

Nov. 22
nd

: Linda Ross,  

Dru Wiley,  

Madison French 

Nov. 23
rd

: Russell Gray, 

♥M/M Victor Colvin 

Nov. 24
th
: Brad Allison 

Nov. 25
th
: Anna Bishop,  

Robert Davidson 

Nov. 27
th
: Josh Renaker,  

Gene Kearns 

Nov. 29
th
: ♥M/M Brad Allison 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 
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859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

     Author Kurt Vonnegut was a funny, irreverent, an “unbelieving believer, he called 

himself. His classic novel Slaughterhouse Five was written out of his experience as a 

POW in World War II. He was incarcerated in a slaughterhouse five stories beneath 

street level during the bombing of Dresden. After his escape as a result of the bombings, 

his writings had a deep appreciation of human life and the uniqueness of every person. 

Vonnegut also spent much of his time addressing college audiences. On one occasion 

while speaking to the students of the University of Wisconsin, he told the audience 

about his uncle Alex. His uncle was a graduate of Harvard who had a vocation of being 

an insurance salesman in Indianapolis. He was well-read and very wise. His main 

complaint against other human beings was that they seldom noticed when they were 

happy. He summarized: “When you are drinking lemonade under an apple tree in the 

summer, say, and talking lazily about this and that, almost buzzing like honeybees you 

need to remember what surrounds you.” Vonnegut then told the students that his uncle 

would go on to explain in this manner, “If this isn’t nice, I don’t know what is.” Youth 

Sunday and All Saints Day was indeed extremely remarkable and inspiring. If it was not 

special, I don’t know what is. Brad and his youth combined the elements of  All Saints 

Day and Camp Wakon’Da Ho to provide as meaningful a worship service as I can ever 

remember. His leadership along with several adult helpers plus these fine outstanding 

young people in the church should be the recipients of our greatest accolades. It was a 

very happy day and I am sure we will cherish it in our memories for a long time. Maybe 

this week we can keep the spirit of Sunday going. May happiness be with you this week 

and the weeks leading up to Thanksgiving. What a wonderful congregation of people of 

all ages supporting one another. “If this isn’t nice, I don’t know what is.”  

        …..Larry 

 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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